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Hello -- I'd like to submit a petition (see below): 

"Over the last decade, we have been witnessing the emergence of voter interest in the issue area of 
animal welfare in the United States. From states like CA to MA, citizens are voting in referenda that they 
have an interest in higher animal welfare standards. The results of those referenda indicate that, at the 
very least, FSIS should enable its inspectors to observe the CO2 slaughter of pigs in order to determine 
whether it is humane, as voters have indicated they want across multiple states." 
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